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Enron Telecommunications, Inc. 
1400 Smith Street 

Houston, Texas 77002 

January 2,2002 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: Enron Telecommunications, Inc. - Notice of Voluntary Petition for 
Reorganization 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

As you may already be aware, Enron Corp. (“Enron”) filed a petition for Chapter 
11 reorganization in the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Southem District of New York in order to 
reorganize its operations and financial structure. Enron Telecommunications, Inc. (“ETI”) is a 
licensee of Enron and is certificated to provide telecommunications service in Florida. This 
letter is intended to provide the Florida Public Service Commission (“Commission”) with official 
notice of this action. 

Chapter 11 status will enable ET1 to reorganize its debt and capital structure 
under court supervision so that ET1 can continue to offer high quality services. During the 
Chapter 11 reorganization period, ET1 plans to continue operations throughout its service 
territory, although some restructuring of its market operations will be necessary. The Chapter 11 
filing does not affect the rates and conditions of service offered by ET1 and any changes thereto 

3PP will be in accordance with Commission policies. To the extent that ET1 finds it necessary to 
ZAF - restructure its markets in a manner that would affect certain customers, ET1 will provide at least ”‘ - 30 days written notice to them in order to permit those customers to make other arrangements for >OM 
>TR -3 service. ET1 will use its best efforts to assist in any such transition. 
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VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 
Ms. Blanca S.  Bayo, Director 
January 2,2002 
Page Two 

If you have any questions conceming this information or ETI’s plans, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at (713) 853-3255. 

Sincerely, 
n 

Robin L. Hill 
Legal Specialist 
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